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Oregonians have submitted their votes via USPS Mail in voting for years. This 

method of voting should remain. It has been a successful way of getting the vote out 

and allowing people who otherwise may not have gone to the polls vote. I am thinking 

disabled, shut ins, rural areas. Keep Mail in voting. 


